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Oliver Thorne

From: Dwayne Officer <dwayne.officer@3-sphere.co.uk>

Sent: 18 October 2018 10:39

To: Oliver Thorne

Cc: 'Will Partridge'; Laird Fitzpatrick

Subject: 175 West End Lane - Planning Condition 4 (Fence)

Attachments: Photo 2.jpg; Photo 1.jpg

Importance: High

Hi Oliver, 

 

In accordance with discharge of planning condition 4, please see attached below photograph showing an indicative 

fence in line with what we are proposing at 175 West End Lane. 

 

I have also attached a photo of the timber material on-site which will be used at the timber fencing panels fitted 

horizontally.   

 

 
 

Kind Regards 
 
Dwayne Officer 
Associate Director MRICS APMP 
  
t:  07824 602 554 
w: 3-sphere.co.uk 

  

3-sphere  

Salisbury House 
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London Wall 
London EC2M 5QQ 

 
Registered as 3-sphere London ltd  
 
This e-mail is intended solely for the above-mentioned recipient and it may contain confidential or privileged information.  If you have received it in error, 
please notify us immediately and delete the e-mail.  You must not copy, distribute, disclose or take any action in reliance on it. This e-mail message and 
any attached files have been scanned for the presence of computer viruses.  However, you are advised that you open any attachments at Your Own Risk. 
The attached electronic information has been issued in good faith and is current at time of issue. It is the responsibility of the recipient to check for its 
accuracy and current status in respect of the project as a whole and it does not form any part of contractual documentation. 

 




